
ROCHELLE CITY COUNCIL 

AGENDA ITEM MEMO 

REGULAR MEETING 

  

SUBJECT: Ordinance Limiting the Number of Class B Liquor Licenses and Placing a 

Moratorium on the Issuance of any new Class B Liquor Licenses  

 
 

Staff Contact: Jeff Fiegenschuh, City Manager; RoseMary Huéramo, City Clerk 

 

 

Summary: For the past few years, several council members approached staff about the idea of 

limiting the number of gaming machines in the City of Rochelle.  According to state statute, gaming 

machines are allowed with the appropriate liquor licenses.   Attached is a proposed ordinance that will 

place a 2-year moratorium on any new Class B liquor license. It exempts all current holders of Class B 

licenses. This is a starting point and can change if council desires.  The proposed ordinance does not 

affect any other type of liquor license.   

 

 

 

Funding Sources:  

Source: Budgeted Amount:  Proposed Expenditure:  

n/a   

   

   

   

 

 

Strategic Plan Goal Application: Small Business Development & Retention 

 

 

Recommendation: Approve an Ordinance Limiting the Number of Class B Liquor Licenses and Placing a 

Moratorium on the Issuance of any new Class B Liquor Licenses  


